
Announcement of a public tender for the position Director of 
the Nuclear Physics Institute of the CAS, p. r. i. 

 

The Board of the Nuclear Physics Institute of the CAS, p. r. i., announces a public 
tender on director position in the Nuclear Physics Institute of the CAS, p. r. i. (NPI). 

 

Requirements: 

• fulfilment of requirements pursuant to the provisions of Section 17, Paragraphs (4) - 
(6) of Act No. 341/2005 Coll., On public research institutions, as amended, 

• fulfilment of conditions arising from the Act No. 451/1991 Coll., which lays down 
additional requirements for the performance of certain positions (Lustration Act), 
according to later regulations, 

• higher education and scientific or scientific-pedagogical qualification in the field 
related to research activities of the NPI, 

• significant scientific results record, 

• organizational skills and experience, 

• language skills, 

• moral integrity. 

The term of office of director position is five years, beginning on June 1, 2022, and 
ending on May 31, 2027. Application to the tender has to be submitted including 
contact details, brief curriculum vitae, documents evidencing formal qualifications, an 
overview of current practice, a list of major scientific papers and a brief analysis of the 
main intentions and ideas about the management, activities and further development 
of the NPI. Application has to be send to the address of NPI Board Chairman: 

 

Dr. Vladimír Wagner 
Nuclear Physics Institute of the CAS, p. r. i.  
Husinec-Řež 130 
250 68 Řež 
Czech Republic 
 

in a sealed envelope, marked as “TENDER – NPI Director“ on the back side of the 
envelope, no later than April 10, 2022. 


